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Life in all its Fullness

23rd June 2022





Dear Parent/Carer

Parents Evening

The busy summer term continues and we are swiftly reaching the end of the school year.  With this in mind, we would love to be able to share with you how the children have lived life in all its fullness with us at Holly Hill.

We are delighted to be able to invite you to our final Parent’s Open Evening of the academic year on Wednesday, 13th July at 3.15pm.  This will be in person in your child’s classroom and will give you the opportunity to look at your child’s books to see the fantastic work they have completed this year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]At this Open Evening you will also be given your child’s Annual Report, we do hope you will be able to attend and share the joy of what has been a wonderful year.  

Yours sincerely




Mark Carr
Head of School
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU
Tele:  0121 675 8700  
Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr



This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment
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